
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 5th May 2023 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

2022/2023 
 

TERM 5 

 

Week 4 
 

 

Monday 8th May 
BANK HOLIDAY—School 
Closed  
 
Tuesday 9th May 
Y6 SATS 
3—4pm Handball Club 
 
Wednesday 10th May 
Y6 SATS 
3—4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 11th May 
Y6 SATS 
YR & Y1 Class’ Forest School 
3—4pm Arts & Craft Club 
 
Friday 12th May 
Y6 SATS 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Football Club 
3-4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
 

Week 5 
 

 

Monday 15th May 
3-4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
 
Tuesday 16th May 
3—4pm Handball Club 
 
Wednesday 17th May 
3—4pm Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 18th May 
Chestnut Class Forest School 
3—4pm Arts & Craft Club 
 
Friday 19th May 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Football Club 
 

     ———————- 
 

Reminder: 
Friday 26th May-Staff     
Development day—No 
School  

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Noah, Ella G, Obie, Emanuella  

& Annabelle 

 

                      We hope you have had or still to have a wonderful day! 

Thank you!!  
 

We are thrilled to announce that the school have been able to purchase, through a    
significant contribution by the FOGS team and capital funding, seven NEW Promethean, 
ActivPanels.   They are being installed in classes during the week beginning 15th May.  

 We hope this will be improve learning opportunities for all our children.   
 

Thank you to you all for your contributions at school events to have made this         
possible!  

If you’d like to learning more about the panels we’ve order please see  
ActivPanel Interactive Displays for Education | Promethean World  

King Charles III Coronation Special  
The sun shone and we had a lovely after-

noon at our coronation party.    
Here are a few pictures…. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to everyone who was able to make it today, it was great to see you 
all.  As ever, a HUGE thank you to our FOGS team for providing refreshments 

and for raising more money for our very special school.  

https://www.prometheanworld.com/products/interactive-displays/activpanel/

